

Dear Parish Family,

We have been praying for Aiden, the three year old, who has now been called to heaven. With heavy hearts, but hopeful in this Season of Love, we share with his family the loss and the memories.

Christ is Risen, He is is Risen Indeed! - and those He calls home Live in the very presence of God.

We have received a number of inquiries concerning some kind of assistance for the family. Members of the

Brunswick School Board—where Aiden was a member of their pre-school, has also contacted us and in conjunction with the families or individuals, who also wish to help, we are establishing a fund to go directly to the Middendorf Family.

If you wish to participate in some small way to assist the family—with funeral expenses and the like—please make any check or donation directly to the Middendorf Family. (not St. Colette).

In the spirit of Christmas we will continue our prayers for the Family-certain that the Lord has welcomed Aiden home. Thank you for understanding and for the constant witness of Faith you share with the entire community.

Please make checks out to Dave/Brianne Middendorf

 any cash donations are to be dropped off at the parish or put into the collection basket in an envelope marked AIDEN'S FUND Respectfully, Fr. Krizner

St. Colette Church Aiden's Fund 330 West a130 Street Brunswick, Oh io 44212